
KNIGHTLY NEWS 

Monthly 
meetings! 
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Grand Knight’s Report 
 
Dear Brother Knights, 

This past weekend, we celebrated Epiphany at church which is the official 
end to the Christmas season.  More importantly, Epiphany is celebrated as 
the Baptism of Christ.  Sunday morning at 10:30 mass, there was baptism 
during mass which gave me a chance to renew my baptismal vows.  I     
remember very well the baptism of both of our kids.  Both of which oc-
curred in the NICU at St. Lukes Hospital because of their early entrance to 
the world.  Suzanne and I proudly took those vows for our children just like 
the parents and God parents did this weekend.   The vows are a great way 
to remind us what our promises are as baptized Catholic men. 

Thanks for everything you do for our council! 
 
Vivat Jesus 

Dale Felton 
Grand Knight 

Knights of Columbus Council #5544 January 2022 



 

 

Upcoming Events 

BINGO 

Join us on the 2nd and 4th Saturday of each month for BINGO, food, and fun in 
the Thaddeus Hall.  BINGO starts at 5:30PM and goes until 9:00PM. 

Pancake Breakfast **At LaSalle Middle School** 

Sunday, February 5th, the Knights will be hosting our monthly pancake breakfast.  
Please bring your family & friends out for breakfast at LaSalle Middle School after 
both masses. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2021-2022 Slate of Officers  
Thank you to these men listed below who have agreed to become officers of 
this council.  I need all the help I can get this upcoming year. 
 
Chaplain        Fr. Mark Murphy 
Grand Knight:        Dale Felton  
Deputy Grand Knight:              Jeff Robinson 
Chancellor:       Dave Olson  
Warden:         Mauri Kouri  
Inside Guard:             Richard Panosh  
Outside Guard:              Mike Kadlec 
Advocate:         Mark Seber  
Treasurer:         Dennis Dye  
Recorder:         Mark Kramer  
Financial Secretary:      Steve Oldridge  
Trustee (First Year):      Justin Roberts  
Trustee (Second Year):   Chris Feit  
Trustee (Third Year):      Bob Heims  

 

St. Jude Catholic Church 

 Monthly Recognition 

Knight of the Month: 
Chris Feit 
 
“Chris and his wife Christine got everything set up 
and arranged for the Adult Christmas party!  A good time was had by all at 
the party with great fellowship!  Thank you, Chris, for your friendship & 
helping me out whenever I call you!”  
 
Family of the Month 
Mike & Kathy Toczylowski  
 
“Mike & Kathy Toczylowski are either hospitality ministers, working at a 
pancake breakfast, being the Sweet Corn Festival chair, organizing the 
family Christmas party, or putting on a blood drive in honor and in memory 
of their daughter Phoebe! December 24th was the 4th anniversary of her 
passing.  Mike, Kathy, & crew also put on the ‘Be the Match’ benefit in 
honor of Phoebe which is taking place this month on the 29th.  Thank you 
both very much for all you do for the Knights!”  
 



Contact Us 

Need more information or 

want to lend your hand to 

our many projects?  

 

Get the latest information, 

calendar and more online 

at our BRAND NEW  

website: 

 

www.kofc5544.org 

 

Knights of Columbus 

Council #5544 

50 Edgewood Road NW 

Cedar Rapids, IA 52405 

kofc5544@googlegroups..com 

 

www.kofc5544.org 

 

 

 

 

 

Jason Follett was recently appointed as the interim District Deputy for 
District 28.  I look forward to meeting Jason and hopefully have him 
attend a Council 5544 meeting. 

 

If you know of a Brother Knight or family in need, please let me know!  I 
pray that you all stay safe in this trying time 


